22nd February 2010

Rebecca Holderness
Assistant Professor of Acting, Directing
UWM Theatre Department
P.O. Box 413
Milwaukee, WI 53201-0413

Dear Rebecca:

Thanks to much for making the Wiscomin fertivities possible. Honor and I enjoyed unrelives thoroughly, and we both hope that we brought to the experience as much as we received. It was such fin to see the lay pring into life.

Let us know if there's anything either of us our do in the future for you and for UWM.

Thanks as well for your hospitality on and off the campus. We were pleased to meet Nick and Lawson, both good guys all the way around,

Keep us posted.

We'd be happy to return.

Thunks again!---

Joseph Goodrich 385 Clinton Street, # 4 R Brooklyn, NY 11231 issoudrichfo3/@shoo com

267 247 6222